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Comments: Fixed anchors are an essential part of being able to recreate in the mountains. Brightly colored slings

and webbing (aka tat) should not be allowed, but I believe that hand drilled, low profile bolts are essential to

climbers being able to enjoy a wilderness experience. I would like the NPS to consider allowing climbers to place

hand drilled bolts, but ban the use of brightly colored slings and webbing.


